
School Reopening
Notice Date: 22 October 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

TEHS School is planning to start an optional in-school program to ensure working parents can 

still drop their wards off at school every day to be able to resume their on duties.In this regard, 

all teachers will be present in their classrooms to ensure the in-school students get taken care 

of. They will also have open Zoom Sessions for students who are still working from home. 

Please contact the school admin regarding your choice. We want to ensure we keep the same 

set of students in each bucket to ensure safety and headcount for other purposes.

Thanks,

TEHS Principal


